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The Tellico Village Property Owners
Association never asked for an exemption from
regulation as a public utility since they started
“selling” water in 2013 to fund their operation.
Had they done so it should have been denied
because they are marking up the price they
charge residents more than 40% over what they



pay Loudon Utilities for the water (profit). The
Tellico Village Property Owners Association
should apply for authorization to operate as a

utility.
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